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DATE  SCHOOL CLUBS/SPORTS  DIARY  

Mon 24th May 8.00am Gymnastics KS1 

3.15pm Dodgeball KS2 

Y6.2 General Health Puberty 

Y5.2 Swimming 

Tues 25th  8.00am Gymnastics KS2 

3.15pm Orienteering KS1 

 

Weds 26th  3.15pm Dodgeball KS1 

3.15pm Spanish Club 

Slimming World 

Thurs 27th  3.15pm Orienteering KS2 

3.15pm Digital Leader Club 

Birthday Celebration Day 
Y4.2 Swimming 
Y6.1 General Health Puberty 

Fri 28th  

Inset Day – School Closed 

 

Sat 29th   Happy Feet Infant Sports 

Mon 31st May 

to Fri 4th June 
 

Half Term – School Closed 

 

Sat 5th June  Happy Feet Infant Sports 

Mon 7th  8.00am Olympic Gymnastics KS1 

3.15pm Euro2020 Football KS2 

Return to school after half term 

Y6 Puberty for Girls 

Y5.2 Swimming 

Tues 8th 8.00am Olympic Gymnastics KS2 

3.15pm Olympic Games KS1 

 

Weds 9th  3.15pm Euro2020 Football KS1 

3.15pm Spanish Club 

Slimming World 

Thurs 10th 3.15pm Olympic Games KS2 

3.15pm Digital Leader Club 

Y4.2 Swimming 

Fri 11th  

 

Art Exhibition – details to follow 

Sat 12th  Happy Feet Infant Sports 

  

 

School Inset day 

School is closed on Friday 28th May to pupils.  Half term is from Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June 2021. 

 

Lunchtime Welfare Assistants 

To complement our current lunchtime assistants team, we are looking to recruit further members.  If you are 

interested in this position, please visit www.greater.jobs where you can view the job description and application 

form. 

 

Fit2Play – Half Term Camp 

Fit2Play will be holding their half term camp at school during the half term break. It will run from Tuesday 1st June 

– Friday 4th June at a cost of £10 per day.  The day consists of various multi sports and activities.  If you wish to 
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book your child onto the club, please visit their Facebook page ‘fit2play sports camps Wigan’ or call 07711 

058240. 

 

Safeguarding Concern 

During lunchtimes and playtime, staff have noticed a number of parents, grandparents and other family members 

approaching children at the school fence.  Could we please ask that you refrain from doing this, as it is a 

safeguarding concern.  Our staff are not aware of all of the children’s family members and it also encourages 

other children to talk to strangers that pass by. 

 

Pupil Absence Reporting 

Please ensure you report your child’s absence by 8:50am stating the specific reason/symptoms as to why they 

will be absent.  Please do not leave a message to say they will be absent without a specific reason/symptoms.  

 

Reminder 

We are receiving a growing number of bags/coats/water bottles/lunchboxes/homework etc., being dropped off at 

the school office at various times.  Please kindly make sure your child is equipped with everything they need for 

the school day. Thank you for your support, it is much appreciated. 


